
Dear all, 

As we approach the end of the Christmas term, it’s a wonderful time to reflect on the incredible achievements Biscovey

Academy has experienced throughout 2024. This year, we were honoured to win the prestigious Inspirational Educators

of the Year award, a testament to the hard work and dedication of our entire staff. Additionally, we were thrilled to

announce that Miss Bignell was crowned SENDCo of the Year, highlighting her outstanding commitment to supporting

our pupils with special educational needs. These accolades not only celebrate individual excellence but also underscore our

collective mission to provide the highest quality education for all our pupils!

In addition to these personal achievements, Biscovey Academy has been recognised on a broader scale, being nominated

several times for Primary School of the Year. This recognition reflects our unwavering commitment to fostering a

nurturing and inclusive environment for our pupils. We are also proud to share that our SATS results this year have been

the best we’ve seen in a decade, showcasing the progress our pupils have made and the effectiveness and quality of teaching

at Biscovey Academy. Furthermore,  we have proudly welcomed over 20 schools who have visited us this year to observe

our exemplary trauma-informed practises and quality of curriculum, further establishing Biscovey Academy as a leader in

educational excellence! 

Our pupils have also enjoyed a wealth of enriching experiences this year, with memorable trips to Cardiff and Manchester

that have broadened their horizons and deepened their learning. These excursions have not only provided fun and

excitement but have also linked directly to our curriculum, allowing pupils to engage with the world beyond the classroom.

As we celebrate these successes, we look forward to building on this momentum in the coming year, continuing to inspire

our pupils to DREAM big! 

I would like to also extend my sincre thanks for your unwaving support for all that we do and are trying to achieve at

Biscovey.

Wishing everyone a joyful and restful Christmas!

Mr Tyers 

Head of School

Merry Christmas to all!


